
Embassy of Japan Engages Students at Fatima College's Foreign Languages Day 

On Friday February 7, 2025, the Embassy of Japan participated in the Foreign Languages 

Day hosted by Fatima College. The Embassy of Japan’s exhibition delivered language 

activities by featuring various aspects of Japanese culture, including manga, happi coats, 

and traditional toys. Additionally, information and brochures about the JET Programme 

and MEXT scholarships, along with pens and pins, were distributed to the students. 

The interactive exhibition and engaging presentation captivated the students, sparking 

their interest in the Japanese language. The students responded enthusiastically, asking 

numerous questions, and engaging in lively discussions. The joyful atmosphere was filled 

with curiosity and excitement as they interacted with the exhibits and learned more about 

the Japanese language and its culture. 

The students were also introduced to Japan's different seasons and culinary delights. A 

highlight of the event was a short presentation by the Embassy of Japan where they 

provided an overview of Japan, and its language. 

The Embassy of Japan looks forward to continuing its cultural exchange initiatives and 

fostering a deeper understanding of Japan among the youth. 
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